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2nd February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Summer Examinations Information Event – Wednesday 10th February: 5.00pm 
 
We are writing to invite you to our online Information Event for Year 11 and Year 13 families on Wednesday 
10th February at 5.00pm. Mr Newman, Mr Walsh and both of us will be available during the session which 
will take place on Microsoft Teams and a link for joining the meeting is below.  
 
https://bit.ly/36wverC  
 
We know that the uncertainty about vocational, GCSE, AS and A-Level examinations in the summer is causing 
anxiety and concern and the purpose of the meeting is to update and reassure you as best we can.  
 
As you will be aware, the government and Ofqual’s examinations consultation closed on Friday last week.  
We must now wait for information about the details for this summer.  It is not certain when detailed 
guidance will be published by the government, but we very much hope more clarity will start to emerge soon 
to ensure we can best support our students. 
 
However, in the meantime, our message to our students is that the best thing that you can do is to continue 
attending and engaging in all remote lessons and complete the work set to the best of their ability. 
   
In addition to this Information Event, in order to discuss your child’s progress during remote learning in 
recent weeks, we will also be holding Parents’ Evenings for both year groups via our online system on the 
dates below (booking details and additional information will follow separately in due course): 
 

Year 13 – Wednesday 24th February 
Year 11 – Wednesday 3rd March  
 

We look forward to as many of you as possible joining us for next Wednesday’s Summer Examinations 
Information Event.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr E Macaulay   Mrs N Shivalkar 
Assistant Principal  Assistant Principal & Head of Sixth Form 
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